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Ringing For England – Monday 23
rd

 April 2012 
 

It’s nearly time.  Are you arranging any special ringing or taking part in any local 

celebrations?  The idea of the Ringing for England promotional campaign is to get as 

many towers as possible to ring at 6.00pm on Monday 23
rd

 April to celebrate St 

George’s Day.  It can be a piece of general ringing, a quarter peal or a peal.   It 

doesn’t even have to be on the day if that’s not possible.  You might like to ring a 

quarter on the preceding Sunday for example if that’s easier for you. 

 

Please let me know if you have any plans so that I can let the campaign organisers 

know, and help you with any media coverage if at all possible.  I will be sending out a 

generalised press release to Essex media outlets a bit nearer the time.  Don’t forget to 

ask parent’s permission for under 18’s to have their photographs taken and let me 

know if you think the press are pitching up at your tower so that we can make sure 

everyone is safe and well prepared.  If you need any help with that, please just ask me. 

 

I look forward to hearing about your plans and do send me some pictures and your 

stories to pro@eacr.org.uk.  Let me know if you are happy to share them. 

 

 

 

 

Tracey Southgate 

Public Relations Officer 
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